
Hi Cathy 
The attached photo shows T4 (2 stems) T3 and T5 from left to right. This group of trees 
are not good specimens as they were once part of a woodland that has been cleared for 
development and are very close to the drive that has been excavated very close to the 
base of the trees which has compromised the roots. I would not suggest replanting but 
retain the largest Alder on the right and the Western Hemlock behind as better 
specimens. Also, there is a proposed tree and shrub planting plan already in place for 
the development elsewhere on the plot to mitigate for the loss of trees during this 
development. This was part of the Arboricultural report prepared by Eddie Cruickshank 
of Treescapes Consultancy Ltd on 03/03/21. In this report T3, T4 and T5 are area 9.09 
which were recommended for removal for this development. 
Please let me know if you need any more info. 
Kind regards 
Paul 
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